
From: Harriet McLeod <harrietmcleod@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/1/2016 5:13:19 PM
Subject: Chaney, still no state of emergency declared by the governor, right?

Thank you and sorry to bother you.
Just checking.
I was wondering if she would do that tonight or in the morning.
Perhaps not at all, fingers crossed!

Best,

Harriet

Harriet McLeod
Reuters America

843-270-4619
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